
Franklinville’s Summer  program is open to students  
currently in Grades K‐5, 

and runs Tuesday, July 6 through Thursday, August 12 

from 9:00am‐12:00pm. 

 

The summer program is back this year and will have a new look and a 
new focus on closing educational gaps while still having fun. 

The program will still include playground time, swimming, and STEM 
activities but will have an increased emphasis on Math and Reading. 

Students will continue AIS services as well to help combat the 
“summer slide” where students can lose up to 20% of the growth 

they made during the year. The pandemic has left our children with 
even larger gaps in their education. While there will still be a focus on 
fun, the main goal will be to get students back on track for the 2021‐

2022 school year.   
 

Students can be dropped off beginning at 8:45.   
A Grab and Go lunch will be  served at 12:00pm on  

Mondays– Thursdays during summer program dates. 

Franklinville Elementary’s 
Summer Adventures  

in Learning 
 

Please return completed registration by June 30th  

Pre‐Registration is required.  Limited Space Available based on Educational Needs 

Covid Protocols will still be in effect 




